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   Hi Members: 
            
        Hope everyone is doing well? We decided to not set any regular meeting dates 
until this Covid deal subsides some. We will be holding Board meetings on the 1st 
Wednesday of the month at 6:30pm, these will be Zoom meetings and if you would like 
you can attend just let us know and we will send you the info needed.  
 
       We are talking about the Easter Egg Hunt and the Point Place Parade; at this time, 
we are not sure what we are going to do because of Covid-19. We will keep you 
updated on these events and more as time allows. Joyce is working on the Scholarship 
side and will have an article explaining what is going on in this newsletter. We are also 
planning to do something for all the businesses at a later date, more info to follow. You 
can put your own article in the newsletter if you would like just send to 
JMiller@illuminate-hc.com, the article is due the Friday after the Board Meeting. The 
Board Meetings are held the first Wednesday of the month.   
 
    Please be careful and safe, wear a mask and wash your hands frequently to combat 
the Covid-19. Thank You.  
 
God Bless All of You 
Tom Stagner 
President  
            

mailto:JMiller@illuminate-hc.com


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The 2020 Officers & Board Members agreed to stay on for 2021.  There will be no installation 

banquet. 

 

 

 

President -Thomas Stagner                     

1ST Vice President - James Nowak             

2ND Vice President - Michael DeLong          

 

Secretary - Amber Keesee                        

Treasurer -- Mary Lichtenwald                         

Publicity Chairman - Joni Miller            

 

Historian - Debbie Hilton                                      

Parliamentarian - Jim Nowak 

 

 

 

 

Board of Control 

Past President-Joyce Ejhinger 

1 Year –Barbara Hoening                                    

1 Year - Brenda Kilburn                      

1 Year - Nancy Anderson                          

2 Year - Veronica Stader 

2 Year - Patricia Konwinski 

2 Year - Clement Cybulski            

 

Scholarship Foundation 

President -Joyce Ejhinger                                     

Vice President - Donna Bargy 

Legacy Community Foundation                                                    

President -   Jennifer Meehan    

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

PPBA SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION 

 

The Point Place Scholarship Foundation awards several scholarships each year to High School 

seniors in the Point Place/Shoreland area. Family members of PPBA members are not eligible to 

receive a scholarship but we ask you to spread the word to High School seniors in our community to 

apply for a scholarship. Here is all the information they need. 

They need to email their name, address, and telephone number to ppscholarship@gmail.com to let 

us know that they are downloading the application so we can look for their completed packet. They 

can download the application at ppbaonline.com after February 1, 2021 or ask in the email for a 

packet to be mailed to them. 

The deadline to turn the application in, is March 12, 2021. Due to COVID, the Library is closed except 

for pick-ups. It will be announced by February where completed application packets can be dropped 

off. 

If you would like to volunteer to be a judge for the 2021 Scholarship Program, contact one of us at the 

numbers below. 

If you would like to donate to the Point Place Scholarship Foundation, you can send a tax-deductible 

donation to PPBA Scholarship Foundation, PO BOX 5074, Toledo, Ohio 43611 

 

Joyce Ejhinger, Scholarship Foundation President @ 419-320-9979 

Donna Bargy, Scholarship Foundation VP @ 419-729-2647 

 

mailto:ppscholarship@gmail.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/9z0rCNknrPt865GFjOcxi?domain=ppbaonline.com


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Cheer Committee 

 

2020 has been difficult for all of us. It has hurt businesses and the economy. We have had to cancel 

meetings and most of our events that have been Point Place/Shoreland traditions for decades. Not to 

mention the sadness our Country has suffered. 🇺🇸 

The COVID Virus has taken the lives of people we know and love. A number of members and their 

family members have had the virus but thankfully have recovered. Members have also lost loved ones 

to other devastating illnesses.   

 

We offer prayers of healing from suffering and loss for all...🙏 

 

Special prayers for Clement Cybulski and Terry DeLong, on the loss of their brothers in 2020. ✝️ 

 

Prayers for Bunny Fenneken and family on loss of past PPBA Member and owner of Mayfly Bar and 

Grill, Wally Fenneken. 😢 

 

Special Intentions for our beloved Vee Stader as she faces some difficult times ahead with a positive 

attitude and healing. ❤️ 

 

If you know of a PPBA Member or family member who needs some cheer and prayers, please contact 

Joyce at jejhinger@aol.com. 

 

                                              

mailto:jejhinger@aol.com


 

 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Business Card can be added here. Email it to our Publicity Co 

- Chairman Joni Miller to be in future newsletters. 

JMiller@illuminate-hc.com



 
 

 


